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CLARIFICATION ANNOUNCEMENT

Reference is made to the announcement of Yuanda China Holdings Limited (the “Company”, 
together with its subsidiaries, the “Group”) on 3 December 2012 in relation to the recent 
business development of the Group (the “Announcement”).

The Company noticed a clerical error in the last sentence of the third paragraph of the 
Announcement relating to the curtain wall projects undertaken by the Group. The Company 
therefore wishes to clarify that the last sentence of that paragraph should read:

“As of the date of this announcement, the top 3 tallest curtain wall projects undertaken by the 
Group in China are the Shenzhen Pingan Finance Tower project (660 meters), the Shanghai 
Centre Tower project (634 meters) and the Shenzhen Jingji Finance Tower project (441 
meters).”

Save as disclosed above, all other information in the Announcement shall remain unchanged.
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